
Quanti, e quali, dei nostri
sensi  affiniamo  praticando
Aquawareness?
Risposta facilissima: tutti! il problema è invece un altro, a
monte…

Quanti sensi abbiamo?

Just how many senses does a human being have? If you Google
this question, you will find a variety of answers. This is
similar to just about anything else you might care to Google.
Some say we have seven senses, while others put the total at
nine, ten, or twelve. What’s the right answer? It all depends
on how you define things.

Let’s first observe that all of the numbers in the paragraph
above are greater than five. It doesn’t take much reflection
to  figure  out  that  humans  possess  more  than  the  five
“classical” senses of sight, hearing, taste, smell, and touch.

The idea of five classical senses dates back at least to
Aristotle, himself a rather classy guy. In De Anima (Of the
Soul) he argues that, for every sense, there is a sense organ.
So far, he’s on reasonably solid ground. It’s when he goes on
to say that there can be no sixth sense, because there are
only five sense organs, that he gets himself into trouble.

It doesn’t take much reflection to figure out that humans
possess  more  than  the  five  “classical”  senses  of  sight,
hearing, taste, smell, and touch.

Because when you start counting sense organs, you get to six
right  away:  the  eyes,  ears,  nose,  tongue,  skin,  and
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the vestibular system. Our understanding of the vestibular
system’s role as a sense organ dates only to the early 1800s,
more than two millennia after Aristotle. We now know that the
vestibular system, located in the inner ear, is an integral
part of how we balance ourselves, but it also plays a critical
role in vision, allowing us to keep our two eyes focused on
things even while our heads are moving about.

So, six sense organs are quickly identified, but that doesn’t
get us to nine, ten, or twelve senses. Let’s tweak Aristotle’s
definition of what a sense is just a bit. Instead of a sense
organ, each separate sense really only requires a different
kind of sensory receptor. In the skin alone, there are at
least four different kinds of sensory receptors: those for
touch,  temperature,  pain,  and  proprioception  (or  body
awareness). A sensory receptor is a specialized cell that
sends electrical signals to the brain in response to the type
of stimuli the cell is optimized for. The rods and cones in
the  retina  are  sensory  receptors.  They  send  signals  when
stimulated by light of various wavelengths and intensities.
The skin is brimming over with sensory receptors optimized not
only for touch, but for other things as well, such as hot and
cold. There are at least six different kinds of temperature
receptors, each optimized for a different temperature range.

If we have six different kinds of temperature receptors, does
that mean that our ability to sense hot and cold is really six
different senses, and not just one? I suppose you could argue
that, but what would be the point? Consider human vision.

Human eyes contain four different kinds of sensory receptors:
three types of cones (optimized for long, medium, and short
wavelength  light)  and  rods  (optimized  for  low  light
conditions). Thus equipped, human beings can “see.” We have
“vision.” But that’s only the beginning of the story. Human
vision entails the ability to distinguish light from dark. For
some primitive creatures, this is as far as their vision takes
them. We humans can tell light from dark, we can distinguish

http://www.unmc.edu/physiology/Mann/pix_9/vest_sys.gif


images, we can see in color (as a result of having three types
of cones), and, having two eyes, we possess stereovision. So
just how many senses do our eyes afford us? One? Two? Three?
Four? The conventional wisdom says we’ve got eyes, we can see,
and that’s one sense. Good enough for me.

The point of all this is that it is harder than it might first
appear to put a definitive figure on the total number of
senses that humans possess. At some point, it becomes just a
bit arbitrary. So here’s my list of nine human senses, which
may be a little longer, or shorter, than yours:

Vision1.
Hearing2.
Smell3.
Taste4.
Touch5.
Balance6.
Temperature7.
Proprioception (body awareness)8.
Pain9.
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Sabato 1 marzo 2025✍️

Nave Vespucci è giunta a Trieste a conclusione del suo Tour
Mondiale durato quasi due anni (609 giorni).

OGGI 1° MARZO
Cao de Ano 2025 – Capodanno Veneto

Il 1° marzo i Veneti celebravano, almeno fino al 1797, un loro
Capodanno  (Cao  de  ano):  era  una  tradizione  risalente
addirittura ai romani, che seguivano un calendario di dieci
mesi anziché dodici.
L’uso di far coincidere l’inizio dell’anno con l’inizio della
bella stagione era una pratica arcaica alquanto diffusa e
tuttora presente nel calendario cinese.



Con il termine “more veneto” (= secondo l’uso veneto), che
veniva abbreviato in m.v. accanto alla data nei documenti, si
indicava  proprio  l’uso  diverso  dal  più  diffuso  calendario
dell’epoca (quello gregoriano), introdotto nel 1582 da Papa
Gregorio XVIII.

Come  esempio,  la  data  25  febbraio  1702  more  veneto
corrispondeva al 25 febbraio 1703. Questo perchè, in Veneto,
l’anno  1703  partiva  dal  mese  seguente  e  quindi  febbraio
risultava essere l’ultimo mese del 1702 (il vecchio anno).

Questa usanza faceva sì che i mesi di settembre, ottobre,
novembre  e  dicembre  fossero  effettivamente  il  settimo,
l’ottavo, il nono e il decimo mese dell’anno, come indicato
dal nome stesso.

Testimonianze dell’antica tradizione del capodanno veneto si
trovano in diverse zone del Veneto dove è ancora mantenuta
l’usanza di celebrare con fuochi e botti il ‘Bruza Marzo’, il
‘Bati Marzo’ o ‘Ciamàr Marzo’ oppure recitando “Fora Febraro
che Marso xe’ qua”.

Cieli sereni e… “bon ano a tuti! ”
PG
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